
We Are In Studio and Garage 29 Graphics 

 
Today one of our sixth form and one of our STEPs students went for a visit to 

https://www.facebook.com/weareinstudio. This is the second time they have 

welcomed our students to show them the work that they carry out. They were 

shown by Beth and Helen how they design leaflets and websites and they talked 

about different coding.  

They then went out with Karl so he could show them how they use the drone 

within the business. The students really enjoyed themselves, they got to fly the 

drone and take photos. A couple of the photos they took are on the post, and we 

are sure you will agree they are fantastic.  

They were then kindly asked by Tom from  

https://www.facebook.com/Garage29Graphics if they wanted to see what they 

do. He showed them the different printing machines and materials that they use. 

He went through the processes from the design to print.  

We would like to thank @weareinstudio and @garage29graphics for making time 

out of their busy day for our students.  

#focusonwhatweCANdo 
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